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Chester and Gary took part in the 2009 Qld Festival of Dressage.  They presented a segment 

on "Riding through a New Novice test" and participated as a demo horse and rider in the 

"Panel Discussions". 

The Festival was a huge success, growing each year and Chester and Gary are looking 

forward to being involved in the next Festival. 

 

 

 


